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August 19, 2022 
 
 
Greg Wheeler, Chairman/ICC Nominating Committee 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham AL  35213: 
 
Minnesota Building Permit Technicians Association (MBPTA) has received a request to support 
Jack Applegate’s candidacy for election to the 2022 ICC Board of Directors Director at Large 
position. 
 
We are pleased to write this letter in support of Jack’s candidacy. 
 
In an effort to benefit the MBPTA members, we have historically found that supporting the 
candidates our ICC Region III Board members support for ICC’s Board of Director seats, has had 
the largest impact for us. 
I met Jack at the Leadership Academy in Colorado this year. Although I did not have a lot of 
time to speak with Jack, his participation and input during the Academy was valuable and 
insightful. 
The ICC Region III Board members have been very vocal with their support of Jack’s 
contributions with regard to his Military Family support and Safety 2.0 programs. They are 
excited to see what Jack’s future with ICC has in store. His leadership, his knowledge, and his 
contributions have caught their eye. Therefore, MBPTA is fully behind supporting Jack’s 
candidacy to the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
We wish to thank Jack for his commitment to the industry, continued support for Building 
Permit Technicians, and sincerely wish him the best in his campaign endeavor. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
Pam Christensen 
President - MBPTA 
 

http://www.mbpta.org/

